
Date: 14 September, 2024

To,

The Organizing Committee,

Bureau of Indian Standards,

BIS Hackathon

Subject: Consent Letter for Participation in BIS Hackathon

Dear Sir/Madam,

We, the undersigned, are pleased to convey our consent to participate in
the BIS Hackathon organized by the Bureau of Indian Standards. We hereby
provide the details of our team and confirm our institution’s permission for
the same.

Team Details:

Team Name: AlgorX

Institution: Thapar Institute of Engineering and Technology, Patiala



Team Members:

Vansh Sharma - CSE

Kriti Sharma - CSE

Harsh Lalwani - CSE

Mudrika Kumawat - CSE

Vinesh Sharda - CSE

Sarthak Bansal - CSE

Achin Agarwal - CSE

Tanish - CSE

Rupinder Kaur - CSE

Teacher Coordinator:

Dr. Shruti Aggarwal

Designation: Assistant Professor

Contact Information: shruti.aggarwal@thapar.edu

Consent and Authorization:

We hereby confirm that the above-mentioned team members are full-time
students of Thapar Institute of Engineering and Technology and have been
granted permission by the institution to participate in the hackathon. We
understand and agree to adhere to all the rules and regulations set forth by
the Bureau of Indian Standards for this event.

Furthermore, we authorize Dr. Shruti Aggarwal to act as the official
representative and point of contact between the organizing committee and
our team.



We acknowledge that participation in this event is voluntary and that the
institution and the participants agree to the terms and conditions specified
by the Bureau of Indian Standards.

Signature and Approval:

[Signature of Team Leader]

Kriti Sharma

CSE

[Signature of Teacher Coordinator]

Dr. Shruti Aggarwal

Assistant Professor

Thapar Institute of Engineering and Technology, Patiala

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this prestigious event. We
look forward to contributing our best efforts.

Yours sincerely,

Kriti Sharma

ksharma12_be23@thapar.edu


